
 
 

 

The Friends of Evelyn Meador Library 

Invite You to Attend Their 2025 Annual Meeting 

Tuesday, April 29th from 6-8 pm 

Learn more about the City of Seabrook 

Updates from Mayor Thom Kolupski and City Manager Gayle Cook 

Light refreshments will be served 

Everyone is welcome! *  

              

*Come early – seating is limited 

 

"Neither this business or organization nor this event is sponsored, endorsed or otherwise 

affiliated with the City of Seabrook” 


